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VISVA-BHARATI 

CENTRAL LIBRARY  
(Visva-Bharati Library Network) 

 

Memo No. CL/ 447 /2020-21/(36/87)            Date.  14 January 2021  

 

 

NOTICE 
 

Meet with Newly Appointed Faculty Members 
 

 

I am pleased to bring to kind notice of all concerned that, VB Library intend to arrange one special-meet with 

newly appointed members of faculty on ‘Resources, Services and Recent Developments of Visva-Bharati 

Library Networks” which is pre-requisite to accelerate their academic activities. 

The said program will be held on 20 January 2021 (Wednesday) at the Conference Hall, Central Library, 

Visva-Bharati at 11.30am. 

All newly appointed faculty members are requested to attend the same with their Joining Circular, as we may 

provide library card on spot (those who are interested to take it). Further, interested young faculty members are 

also welcome to attend the event. 

Please note that social distancing will be maintained and other pre-cautions as far as practicable will be taken 

for COVID-19. 

All the Principals and HODs are requested to allow them to attend the program. In-charge of all Sectional 

Libraries are also requested to do the needful from their side. 

Cooperation from all concerned is highly solicited. 

 

 

(Nimai Chand Saha) 

University Librarian (Acting) 

Visva-Bharati, Santiniketan 

 

 

 

 


